
NORTH SLOPE BOROUGH SCHOOL DISTRICT

M E M O R A N D U M

TO: Nancy Rock, President
Members of the School Board

THROUGH David Vadiveloo, Chief School Administrator

THROUGH: Caitlin Santos, Director of Curriculum & Instruction

FROM: Kim Neakok, Assessment Instructional Specialist

DATE: October 13, 2022

SUBJECT: School Climate Connectedness
Survey Results Review

Memo No. SB23-053
(Information Item)

NSBSD Strategic Plan Goal:
1.0 Student Success All students will reach their intellectual potential and achieve academic
success through integrating Inupiaq knowledge systems into the core content areas and focusing
on the development of the Whole Child.

1.7 Student Well-Being: Support the physical, nutritional, mental, and social-emotional health
of all students.

2.0 Community Engagement: Foster collective responsibility, commitment, and trust between
the school and the community.

Issue Summary:
The School Climate Connectedness Survey is an online survey involving two student surveys
(grades 3-5 and 6-12), one staff survey, and one family survey.

The s survey window was open from January 17 - March 25, 2022.

Fliers promoting the School Climate Connectedness Survey, along with parent notification,
were sent to site administrators. In addition, information encouraging parent participation was
added to the District website and Facebook page and sent to parents via School Messenger. A
public service announcement was played on KBRW, and QR codes were created for Ipalook,
Hopson, and Barrow High School and placed at a booth at Stuqpuk.

Ms. Laura Havens, with AASB, will present the School Climate Connectedness Survey results.
The documents behind this memo accompany the presentation.

Background:
The School Climate and Connectedness Survey is a voluntary statewide survey that measures
positive school climate, how connected students feel to adults and peers, social and emotional
learning (SEL), and observed risk behaviors at school or school events. The American Institute
for Research, in partnership with the Association of Alaska School Board, developed the School
Climate Connectedness Survey.

The North Slope Borough School District has participated in the School Climate Connectedness
Survey in 2008, 2010, and every year since 2017. The data collected is used for school
improvement and grant purposes.
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